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MARCOPOLO S.A. (“Company”) comes to inform its shareholders and the 

market in general that, in view of the measures to prevent and combat Covid-

19, aware of its responsibility towards its employees, family and community, it 

decided to grant collective vacations in all the units located in Brazil as of next 

Monday (03/23) lasting 20 days. 

 

The adoption of collective vacations presupposes the interruption of 

manufacturing and administrative activities, with restricted access to the 

Company's units. The decision is part of a series of preventive actions taken by 

the Company to mitigate the risk of contamination and preserve the health of its 

employees, family members and the communities in which it is present. 

 

The Company will keep its shareholders and the market informed of any 

subsequent events relevant to the topic. 

 

Caxias do Sul, March 19, 2020. 

 

José Antonio Valiati 

Investor Relations Officer 

 
 


